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Tuesday 18th January 2022 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for taking the time to make your vote count towards the election of our new 

parent governors.  

I am delighted to announce that our newly elected parent governors are Anita De Souza and 

Ian Ferguson. 

 

 

 

 

 

       
      Anita De Souza                                                                                    Ian Ferguson 

 

On behalf of the governing body, the staff and the school community, we congratulate you 

both and welcome you to the strategic leadership of our school. We very much look forward 

to working with you towards your contributions in making Crowland Primary School an even 

better place for all our children!    

I also want to take the opportunity to thank all of the other candidates who have shown a 

keen interest in supporting our school by submitting their application.  
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We want to continue working with you at every level by ensuring that our communication, 

mutual support and trust are at the centre of a very successful collaboration between 

school, home and our local community.  

Thank you once again. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mrs Stav 
Headteacher  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


